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10.5.24

Dear Parents

RE: Year 1 Concert

Year 1 are looking forward to their Year 1 Singing Concert on: :

● Wednesday 22 May 2:50pm

● Thursday 23 May 9:15am

Parents can book two places per family; both parents can attend on Wednesday or Thursday or the places can

be split so that one parent attends on Wednesday and one on Thursday.

Places can be booked via ParentMail > Payment Item > Shop > Y1 Concert until 4.00 pm on Friday 17 May.

Seats will be allocated on a first come first served basis as it is necessary to cap the number of parents in the

hall.

We will be accepting cash donations for the school on the day.

We look forward to seeing you then!

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan

Headteacher


